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 Friday, 28th June 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Key Stage 1 Borough Olympics – 5th July 
 
Your child has been selected to take part in an indoor athletics tournament at Blackshots on Friday 5th July.  Children 
will leave school at 12.15pm and travel by coach for the tournament which will begin at 1.00pm and they will return 
to school by 3.30pm. Unfortunately, we have been advised that parents are unable to attend. 
 
Children should come to school in their school PE kit and must bring a bottle of water. They will need a hat and 
suncream applied if the weather is warm.  The children will have an early lunch on the day and will leave once they 
have eaten. 
 
Please confirm your child can attend the competition by completing the slip below. 
 
With Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs S Power 
 
 

 
 
 
Child’s Name - ___________________________________ Class - ____________________________ 
 
 

My child can attend the tournament on Friday 5th July.  

 
 
 
Signed: _________________________________________________________________________________ 
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